
The Mountain Gazette                                   Page: 1  October 2012 

An Official Members Only Publication of the Train Mountain Railroad Museum Issue: #133 October 2012 

© 2012 

    Dear Members, 

 

    What a beautiful day this Monday is...Snow is falling while there are still leaves of red 

and gold on the aspens! Fortunately, it was only a cold wind on the first Pumpkin Run 

Day at K&W. Over 600 visitors! What a great crew & over 350 pumpkins to happy riders. 

Fun,  fun. 

    Now for the hard facts- If I have not cleared the IRS tax liens against TM properties 

by Oct. 31st, the properties & assets of the entities here will be placed in Friends of 

TM’s custody. They will then have the opportunity to settle the lien and turn over 

everything to  RRI.  The lien was placed as the IRS deemed Train Mountain as Quentin’s 

“alter ego” and he failed to do sufficient tax returns. Before Q died, the IRS was 

compromising his SS checks and he had no reserve. He was far beyond the days of 

pouring thousands of dollars into TM each month!  

    As I became President, monthly unpaid bills were up to $40K & rolled over, bills were 

juggled. There is currently full payment to each monthly account. The $20k that was 

owed on property was cleared. Rotary plow payments were made until the Triennial 

fund cleared that outstanding bill also. There is still a big debt to a member who has 

advanced TM over $100K; that needs to be paid.  

    I have learned a lot more about Quentin in the last four years of research & 

operations, since the moment of his passing. I have become aware that true hobbyists 

are passionate about preservation of the hobby and naturally, care about each other.   

    A great appreciation is felt for each of you who has given special encouragement to 

me and helped to keep TM going and open.   

    A huge “Thank You” to wonderful volunteers. Sharmoni has been a vital help also. I 

value friendships that started here. My best to you all as the future becomes the 

present.  

   My future will be much less stressful, fewer sleepless nights, less headaches. I look 

forward to more enjoyment once again.    

   I still love the memory of the wonderful founder of TM and I hope you do, too. May his 

spirit of welcome and fun endure. 

                      Our best to Train Mountain, its’ members and visiting public. 

                        

                      With much feeling,  

 

                      Sharon, Sharmoni and even Kydara 
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2012 Triennial DVD’s and Blu-Ray’s are now in!!  
Call TM at 541-783-3030 for your copy today! 
Product cost is $30 per item and shipping is $3  
(shipping price may change if more than  
one item is ordered)!  
Pre-orders are being processed first. 

Life Members include: 
Jerry & Louise Balf, Sharon Breen & Sharmoni Addington, Richard & Debra 

Cox, Art Crisp, Randy Douglas, Dave Kelley, Caroline Jones, Carol & Pat 

Lanctot, Theresa, Matthew & Rachel Miller, Austin, Kurt, Greg, Helena, 

David, & Carolyn Petersen, Jeff Phillips, Mark Scarbrough, Charlie Bill & 

Peg Schubert, Bill & Mary Shepherd, Holly Snyder, Carolyn Steuer, Russ & 

Linda Wood, and Marty Vitz 

Klamath & Western is having their 3rd Annual Halloween 
event! 

The last run day for this fun event will be  
Saturday, October 27th.  

Run times are between 10:00am and 3:00pm. 
Rides are free (donations gladly accepted), pumpkins are a 

$1.50 each. The beanery will be open serving food and 
other fun events are planned! 
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Currently Available for Purchase in the Company Store!! 

Triennial Items for sale  

in the store! 

Limited quantities of  

T-shirts available! 

Triennial pins also available! 

Please call 541-783-3030 or  

email: info@trainmountain.org 

Christmas is coming….Puzzles 
and Games are classic and fun 
presents! Call or email us today to 
order! 


